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Have you ever wondered what people are talking about when they say 
they’re giving something up for Lent? Do you want to understand what 
Lent is and how it relates to Easter? 
 
Lent is the 40 days (not including Sundays) from Ash Wednesday to the 
Saturday before Easter. Lent is often described as a time of preparation and 
an opportunity to go deeper with God. This means that it’s a time for per-
sonal reflection that prepares people’s hearts and minds for Good Friday 
and Easter. 
 
What Are the Key Days During Lent? 
Ash Wednesday is the first day of Lent. You may have noticed people with 
a smudged, black cross on their foreheads. Those are ashes from the Ash 
Wednesday service. The ashes symbolize our grief for the things we’ve 
done wrong and the resulting division of imperfect people from a perfect 
God. 
 
Maundy Thursday is the day before Good Friday. It commemorates the 
night before Jesus died, when He shared the Passover meal with His clos-
est friends and followers. 
 
Good Friday is the day Christians remember Jesus’ death. The “Good” 
reflects how Jesus’ death was a sacrifice on our behalf so we can receive 
God’s forgiveness for our wrongs, or sins. 
 
Easter Sunday is the joyful celebration of Jesus rising from the dead to 
give us the opportunity of eternal life. While people still die, Jesus made 
the way for people to have a relationship with God in this life and to spend 
eternity with Him in heaven. 
 
What Happens During Lent and Why? 
The three main things people focus on during Lent are pray-
er, fasting (abstaining from something to reduce distractions and focus 
more on God) and giving, or charity. 
 
Prayer during Lent focuses on our need for God’s forgiveness. It’s also 
about repenting (turning away from our sins) and receiving God’s mercy 
and love. 
 
Fasting, or giving something up, is a very common practice during Lent. 
The idea is that giving up something that’s a regular part of life, like eating 
dessert or scrolling through Facebook, can be a reminder of Jesus’ sacri-

https://www.cru.org/us/en/train-and-grow/spiritual-growth/fasting/fasting-why-do-people-do-it.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/blog/spiritual-growth/prayer/whats-the-difference-between-a-wish-and-prayer.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/train-and-grow/spiritual-growth/fasting/biblical-fasting.html
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Saturday, April 1: Children’s Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Sunday, April 2: Procession of Palms at both services 
 
Thursday, April 6: 6:00pm Maundy Thursday Service 
 
Sunday, April 9:   7:30am Easter Sunrise Service  
    (outdoor, weather permitting —bring a chair) 
 

   8:00am Easter Breakfast 
 

   9:00am Sunday School for all ages 
 

   10:00am Combined Easter Worship Service 
             Bring fresh flowers to place on the cross 

fice. That time can also be replaced with more time connecting with God. 
 
Giving money or doing something good for others is a way to respond 
to God’s grace, generosity and love. For example, some people spend time 
volunteering or donate money they would normally use to buy something, 
like their morning coffee. 
 
It’s important to note that doing these things can never make us earn or de-
serve Jesus’ sacrifice or a relationship with God. People are flawed and will 
never be good enough for a perfect God. Only Jesus has the power to rescue 
us from ourselves. 
 
Jesus sacrificed Himself on Good Friday to bear the punishment for all our 
wrongdoings and offer us forgiveness. He was raised from the dead on 
Easter Sunday to give us an opportunity to have a relationship with God for 
eternity. 
 
Spending time during Lent praying, fasting and giving can make Jesus’ sac-
rifice on Good Friday and His resurrection on Easter even more meaning-
ful. 

https://www.cru.org/us/en/train-and-grow/spiritual-growth/core-christian-beliefs/what-is-gods-grace.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/train-and-grow/life-and-relationships/holidays/christmas/god-to-the-rescue-christmas-is-just-the-beginning.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/train-and-grow/life-and-relationships/holidays/christmas/god-to-the-rescue-christmas-is-just-the-beginning.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/how-to-know-god/would-you-like-to-know-god-personally.html
https://www.cru.org/us/en/how-to-know-god/would-you-like-to-know-god-personally.html
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Easter Sunday Sunrise Breakfast 
Following  the Easter Sunrise Ser-
vice on Sunday, April 9, the Cold 
Springs United Methodist Men will 
prepare and serve breakfast in Krim-
minger Hall.  Please join us as we 
gather to enjoy breakfast, friendship 

and fellowship.  People come together with their fami-
lies and friends to celebrate - what better way to cele-
brate than to spend time in church on Easter Sunday. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Women of Faith Fellowship and Mission invite all la-
dies to a day event, "Come to the Lord's Table".  Come 
and join your sisters in Christ as we replenish our faith, 
nurture our soul and praise God for our blessings. 

 

Saturday, April 22, 2023 

10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Krimminger Hall 
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Birthdays 
3—Grant Caldwell 

7—Dexter Allmon 

9—Larry Clay 

11—JoAnn Swaringen 

13—Phoebe Talley 

14—W.B. Allmon, Kathy Kolodge 

16—Keith Pavey 

21—Megan Moser 

24—Carol Talley 

28—Kay Jones 

31—Eli Starr 

 

Anniversaries 
5—Homer & Carolyn Allman 

12—Keith & Barbara Pavey 

13—Tony & Diane Miller 

15—Mark & Lynne Georgevich 

        Scott & Melissa Brantley 

24—Andre & Loretta Gifford 

Thank you to everyone who has sent me cards and 
Valentine’s Day cards.  Special thanks to the 
Charles Page Sunday School class for all the cards 
and prayers on my behalf.  Love, Lefty Cook 

Our sincere sympathy is extended to the 
Hazel Simpson family upon her death on 
February 12, 2023.  May the Spirit of the 
Living God continue to guide and direct this family of our church. 

Spring forward 

Sunday, March 12 
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~ Cold Springs United Meth-
odist Men Meeting ~ The Cold 
Springs United Methodist Men 
will meet on Sunday, March 5 at 
2:00 PM in the Charles Page 

SS Class.  Thanks to everyone who is supporting this 
group as we reorganize.  The UMM looks forward to 
preparing and serving the Easter Sunrise Service 
Breakfast on April 9.  ~Terry Bowers, President UMM 

Lighthearted blessings 
  

 May the hinges of your friendship never grow rusty.  

 May the luck of the Irish lead to happiest heights and the high-

way you travel be lined with green lights.  

 As you slide down the banister of life, may the splinters never 

point the wrong way.  

 May you be in heaven a full half-hour before the devil knows 

you’re dead!  

 May you make many friends in whatever you do, and may trou-

ble be always a stranger to you.  

 May the good saints protect you and bless you today, and may 

troubles ignore you each step of the way.  
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Sammie Fellows 
4262 Kiser Woods Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
sjade0229@gmail.com 
 
Trent Almond 
P.O. Box 2933 
Buies Creek, NC 27506 
tealmond0918@email.campbell.edu 
 
Sydney Howell 
5500 Historic Springs Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
sydney.howell01@gmail.com 

Kenzie Bickerstaff 
3031 Fairmead Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
kenzbick0810@gmail.com 

Megan Moser 
927 Granville Towers Lane East 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
mmoser2002@gmail.com 
 
Gracie Cook 
Mars Hill University 
P O Box 6393 
100 Athletic Street 
Mars Hill, NC 28754 
Sara_cook@mhu.edu 
 
 
 

Tucker Meade 
2908 Arbor Knoll  
Concord, NC 28025 
jmeade4@uncc.edu 
 
Thomas Jackson Pruitt 
2751 Cates Avenue 
138 Owen Hall 
Raleigh, NC 27607 
tjpruitt@ncsu.edu 
 
Morgan Gifford 
3032 Fairmead Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
mgifford2003@gmail.com 
 
Maggie Meade 
ASU Box 10185 
Boone, NC 28608 
 
Jaxson Love 
802 Oak Embers Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
 
Luke Howell 
5500 Historic Springs Drive 
Concord, NC 28025 
tarheelsrule33@gmail.com 

College Student/Military Addresses 

As a ministry to our college-age students attending college, 

we periodically send gift cards to them to local fast-food 

restaurants so they can grab a “treat” on us and to let them 

know we are thinking and praying for them!  If you would 

like to help support this ministry, please mark your contri-

bution “college” and place in the offering plate or send to 

the church office.  Your support is greatly appreciated! 

mailto:sjade0229@gmail.com
mailto:tealmond0918@email.campbell.edu
mailto:sydney.howell01@gmail.com
mailto:ghuneycutt11@gmail.com
mailto:mmoser2002@gmail.com
mailto:sara_cook@mhu.edu
mailto:jmeade4@uncc.edu
mailto:tjpruitt@ncsu.edu
mailto:mgifford2003@gmail.com
mailto:tarheelsrule33@gmail.com
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M.Y. Heart's ministry is collect-
ing supplies to make blessing 
bags for the homeless.  These 
items include such things as 
pocket Bibles, travel sham-

poos, conditioners, soap, and other necessities. A green bin is 
located under the mailboxes in the hallway behind the sanctu-
ary and in the narthex.  A list of other items are located on the 
flyer at these collection bins.  If you have questions about this 
new outreach, email Julie Love at jaxandcb@yahoo.com. Our 
current needs for fall/winter:  cold weather items such as toboggan 
hats, scarfs, thick socks, thermal underwear or white undershirts 
for men, gloves, and “hot hands”. 

Mt. Pleasant Food Ministry’s  

Current needs: 

Fruit Juice, Cereal, Powdered Milk, Bread,  

Dried Beans, & Crackers 

 

Non-food items:  Laundry Detergent, Shampoo, Face 

Soap, Toilet Tissue, Deodorant, Toothpaste, Diapers 

 

The basket for donations to this food pantry is located in the hall behind 

the sanctuary beside the church mailboxes. 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com


 

Bennie Hunsucker 

Transitional Rehab Health Services 

1810 Concord Lake Road 

Kannapolis, NC 28083 

704-305-9752 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Betty Talley 

240 Branchview Drive 

#301 

Concord, NC 28025 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

JoAnn Swaringen 

1100 Allman Road Ext. 

Mt. Pleasant, NC 28124 

704436-2507 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Shirley Hurlocker 

P O Box 121 

Mt. Pleasant, NC 28124 

704-202-3560 

shirleyhurlocker2@gmail.com 

 

 

If you have an 

event/announcement 

you would like ad-

vertised in the news-

letter and/or email, 

please provide infor-

mation to the church 

office.  The deadline 

for the newsletter is 

the 15th of the month to be included in 

the following month’s newsletter.  

Events/announcements may also be 

sent out via church wide email.  The 

office phone #704-782-1811 and the 

church office email address is  

adminassist@coldspringsumc.org 

 

If you would like to be added to the 

church email group, please provide 

your email address to the office via a 

note in the offering plate or 

email/phone call to the church office. 

When sending prayer requests via 

email, please send them to pray-

er@coldspringsumc.org or submit 

them via the prayer 

request form on the 

church website.  This 

will allow requests to 

still be sent out even 

when the church office 

is closed. 
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Cold Springs United M
ethodist Church 

2550 Cold Springs Road 

Concord, NC 28025 

Phone:  704-782-1811 

Fax:  704-793-4629 

Em
ail:  adm

inassist@
coldspringsum

c.org 


